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BULLETIN 
JOINT LABOUR MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE FOR 

BELL CANADA CLERICAL & ASSOCIATED MEMBERS 
 
 
 
 
On September 23rd we held our first meeting of the new Joint Labour Management 
Committee for the Clerical bargaining unit. 
  
We signed the collective agreement which we hope to see published and distributed in 
about two months. 
 
We also discussed the implementation of at least 100 conversions of Regular Part Time 
to Regular Full Time jobs. Unfortunately we are not yet in agreement with the company 
about the criteria for choosing the 100 employees, although seniority will most definitely 
be an important factor. As well, part of the challenge is perfecting the data of actual 
hours worked by the 832 RPTs in the bargaining unit.  
 
We also reviewed the conversion to permanent part time of several temporary 
employees with at least 36 months of service. 
 
We are meeting again on December 4th with the goal of finalizing the 100 conversions to 
permanent full time. 
 
 
In Solidarity. 
 
Your UniforJoint Labour Management Committee 
 
Steve Couillard 
Derek MacLeod 
Jean-Stéphane Mayer 
Bobby Pearsall 
 
Olivier Carrière, National Representative 
Howard Law, National Representative 
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